Every single moment I spent at The Drama Studio was fun no matter what. The atmosphere was so relaxed and everyone worked so well as a team. My time with The Drama Studio started when I was 8 years old, going every Wednesday evening and performing a show every half term. I left at the age of 15 when we were doing much more challenging classes every Friday night at Viewforth Church. I went through the whole journey with Laura, Annie, Julia and Rachel having some of the most hilarious times of my life. We have all stayed very close friends and constantly talk about our time at The Drama Studio and how much fun it was. Even since I left the company, I have still been helping out with lighting for some of the shows. I know I will never forget the amazing times I had at The Drama Studio and want to thank Louise and Julie for giving me and my friends such wonderful memories.

Scott Cruickshank

Scott is studying Film and Media at Edinburgh College